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CLINIC

W'GREBN BAY EYE CLINIC

BayCare Clinic/Green Bay Eye Clinic has an cutstanding general ophthalmology opportunity. Below are a
few highlights of this position and about our clinic and personnel.

The Green Bay Eye Clinic has been serving the eye care needs of Northeastern Wisconsin since 1948, We
currently have eleven Board-Certified ophthalmologists. Seven of our ophthalmologists are Fellowship
trained sub-specialists. three in retina, one in cornea, one in glaucoma, one oculoplastic specialist and one in
pediatric ophthalmology and adult strabismus.

Our main site constitutes a 30,000-5q. ft,, state-of-the-art ophthalmic office. An vrgent cave center,
pharmacy, lab, x-ray, oral surgery, primary care and OB-GYN offices are located on the floors above us,
Our building is physically connected to a five-operating-room surgery center where over ninety percent of
our surgical procedures are performed. Though the surgery center (originally constructed by the Green Bay
Eye Clinic) is now part of a much larger organization, it is still predominately dedicated to ophthalmic

surgery.

In a nearby facility off our main campus, we have a cosmetic and refractive procedure practice. At this
location, we have estheticians that perform a variety of procedures, including microdermabrasion, photo lift,
chemical peels and laser hair removal. We carry a full line of cosmeceuticals as well. The facility is
equipped to perform minor cosmetic plastic surgical procedures, and additionally, a plastic surgeon who is a
member of our larger organization, sces patients at this location.

The Green Bay Eye Clinic was one of the founding practices, and is now a member site, of BayCare Clinic a
physician owned clinic is comprised mostly of surgeons and specialists who wish to remain fiercely
independent. BayCare Clinic now boasts over 97 specialty physicians. Each specialty comprises a different
practice site. This allows us to maintain a significant degree of personal control of our own individual
practice while giving us the benefit of a large group for contracting.

Furthermore, BayCare Clinic has entered a separate partuership with Aurora Medical Group - a large
healthcare service organization located thronghouf most of Eastern Wisconsin. Through both personal as
well as clinic investment, BayCare Clinic and its physicians comprise almost all of the forty percent
physician ownership in two surgery centers and a 10 year-old 167 bed tertiary cave hospital. A Partnership
would be available after two years in BayCare Clinic, with the opportunity to invest in the joint ventose with
Aurora, both personally as well as through the partnership in BayCare Clinic.

Thank you for looking into the opportunity to be an active participant in directing the future of healthcare in
Northeastern Wisconsin. For further information, please contact Lesley O’Connell at 877-269-9895 or
loconnell@bayecare.net,

Sincerely,
Brian T. Perkovich, MD
Senior Managing Partner




